

Part 3

Questions 11 – 15

Read the text about a different holiday and the questions below.

For each question, circle the correct letter **A**, **B** or **C**.

A Different Holiday

Last summer our family wanted to have a different type of holiday. We wanted a change from just hotel and sun, so we spent a month checking holiday information online. It took a very long time, but finally we decided on Sark, as the website said it was a special place away from the noisy, everyday world.

You can only get there by boat or plane. We liked the idea of a small plane, but there was only one plane every 2 days. It was better to take the small boat, but we couldn't take much luggage. The day we went, the journey was only an hour and there were very few tourists with us. When we arrived on Sark, we found that there are no cars at all, only bikes or horses. Visitors must walk up the road with their bags after leaving the boat. The road ends almost in the village centre. But finding our holiday home was a problem, because we didn't see anyone to ask. We went in the wrong direction at first, but in fact it was very close.

Then the fun started! By day there were boat trips, fantastic walks and we even used our smartphone to find things. And at night, Sark has no streetlights, so we could study the thousands of bright stars in the sky.

- 11 Why did this family decide on Sark for their holiday?
A It was unusual.
B There was good weather.
C It was busy.
- 12 What did the writer think about the journey?
A It was quick.
B There were too many tourists.
C They could take a lot of bags.
- 13 How did they get to their holiday home?
A They got a taxi.
B They went on a horse.
C They went on foot.
- 14 What do we find out about their holiday home?
A It was easy to find.
B It was near the centre of the village.
C It was fun.
- 15 What did they do at night on Sark?
A look at the stars
B go for walks
C use their smartphone